PREFACE
The Criminal Pattern Jury Instructions Committee was appointed by the Alaska Supreme Court in 1980 as an advisory committee due to the revision of the state’s criminal code in 1978.  The committee promulgated its first instructions in 1980.  Today, the committee of prosecutors, defense counsel, and judges continues to meet regularly to review and revise the instructions in response to statute revisions, developments in case law, and suggestions by trial judges and members of the bar. 

These instructions are not submitted for approval to nor adopted by the Alaska Supreme Court.  Rather, the instructions and commentary are the consensus of the committee members and are offered as a basis for trial judges and practitioners to tailor instructions for a particular case.
Please contact Hanley Robinson, Committee Reporter, at (907) 264-8228 or hrobinson@akcourts.us with questions or comments about these instructions. 
